
City of Ida Grove 
Moorehead Avenue Bridge 

Transportation Committee Meeting  
January 17, 2019  12:00 p.m. 

 
Gregor Ernst, called the meeting to order at 12:02 p.m. with the following 

Committee Members present:  Scott Tomlinson, Chair, and Paul Cates. Others in 
attendance were:  Mayor Devlun Whiteing, City Clerk Heather Sweeden and Project 
Management Clerk Kelly Young. 

Motion by Ernst to approve the agenda, second by Cates.  On a unanimous vote, 
motion carried. 
  This meeting was called to order to discuss the proposal for engineering 
services for the replacement of Moorehead Avenue Bridge.  The City received two 
proposals:  JEO Consulting Group, Inc. and Snyder & Associates, Inc. 
 Ernst stated both companies where very reputable and comparable. Cates 
agreed. Tomlinson stated JEO has done a great deal for the City and has proven 
trustworthy. Mayor Whiteing also agreed. Discussion ensued regarding the benefits of 
using either firm, going through the selection process stated in the RFP. After 
discussion, Ernst moved to recommend JEO for engineering services to replace the 
Moorehead Avenue Bridge at the next City Council meeting, Second by Cates.  On a 
unanimous vote, motion carried.  
 Motion by Ernst to adjourn, second by Cates.  On a unanimous vote, motion 
carried.   

Meeting adjourned at 12:36 p.m. 
 

___________________________________        ____________________________________ 

Kelly Young, Project Management Clerk       Devlun Whiteing, Mayor 


